
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
G@xny.io 
 
March 29, 2024 
 
Gunnar Larson 
xNY.io – Bank. Org 
406 West 25 Street 
New York, NY  10001 
 
Re: FOIL Tracking No. 2024-097182 
 
Dear Gunnar Larson: 
 
I write with respect to your above-referenced FOIL request.  The New York State Department of 
Financial Services (DFS) requires additional time to respond to your request, assigned the 
tracking number 2024-097182, because we are still searching for any and all potentially 
responsive records. 
 
DFS intends to provide its determination of your request by May 31, 2024.  We appreciate your 
continued patience. 
 
Thank you. 


